
WOODLEA CAMPUS M.P.S.S.A CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Your child has been selected to represent Bacchus Marsh Grammar at the M.P.S.S.A. Cross 
Country running meet to be held on Tuesday the 3rd of May 2022.  Please note that the cross-
country event will go ahead as scheduled unless the weather is extreme.  Therefore, if it is 
raining, the event will continue.  Should this be the case, please ensure your child has an 
appropriate change of clothing and footwear. 

The MPSSA Cross County Carnival wil be run at Masons Lane Bacchus Marsh. There is a 2k 
course for the 10 year old age group and a 3k course for the 11 and 12 year old age groups. 
The events will start at 10.00am and should be finished by 12.30pm  

Students will be bused down to Masons Lane for this event. Students will be required to wear 
appropriate sports uniform and bring a water bottle and snack as well as a packed lunch as 
we may not return to school until after lunch time is completed. 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to your child’s classroom teacher 
by Monday 2nd of May 2022  

Yours sincerely, 

Liam Gill  Danielle Copeman  
Head of PE (Woodlea) Prep to 8 Head of Woodlea Campus 


